Sarah Leach

From: I

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 9:02 PM
To: Sarah Leach
Subject: Public hearing for 305 Canboro rd

My name is Bobbi Lococo and I am one of the owners located across from 305 Canboro rd that
has proposed to convey part of the land to be used for residential use. I have some concerns on
weather it will be residential only or commercial use, how many buildings and size and I'm very
concerned about weather there would be ample parking on the land to support whatever is going
in ' We have a big issue as it is with not having enough parking for the shops and constant
complains from frustrated customers not being able to park. It seems to be an ongoing issue in
Fonthill with all the new builds and not enough parking that makes me concerned about what
would be allowed across the street.. Thank you for your time. Bobbi Lococo
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